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April 21, 2008

VIA EMAIL ONLY

Patrick Jones

ICANN

4676 Admirality Way, Ste 330

Marina del Rey, CA 90292
patrick.jones@icann.org

RE: Referral of Request for New Registry Service

Dear Patrick,

Thank you for your response regarding ICANN's preliminary determination on the new
registry service for DNSSec and the copy of the SSAC statement.

Public Interest Registry (PIR) requests that ICANN proceed with the evaluation of this
new registry service (DNSSec) proposal by the RSTEP.

Pamela Miller
Public Interest Registry
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